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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2020                          Dated   21.07.2020 
 
To 
Shri P. K. Purwar,                                                                     
CMD, BSNL                                                                                
New Delhi -110001. 
   
Sub: Sharing of IBS (In Building Solution) to PVT Telecom Service Providers- Reg 
Ref:  BSNL CO Lr.No.BSNLCO-CMIN/17/1/2020-CMTS INFRA/5423 dated 10.7.2020 
 
Respected sir, 
We are constrained to bring to your kind notice regarding the instructions issued to the CGMTs 
for sharing of IBS (In Building Solution) to the Private Telecom Service Providers vide above 
cited  letter under reference. 

Sir, AIBSNLEA fears that it is an another  sinister move by the  BSNL Management to give 
away the BSNL mobile business in strategically important locations which are exclusively 
permitted for BSNL by the Govt. and some Semi/Non-Govt. Institutions to enhance BSNL 
Mobile coverage.  

Majority of the IBS sites are free sites and available in the Govt. locations like ISRO, Medical 
Colleges, Govt. Colleges, Techno Parks, HLL etc., and no rent and energy charges collected 
from BSNL. Hence the other TSPs must not get permission by their own foot in these 
strategically important locations. IBS is not an additional business domain of BSNL, but an 
extension of BSNL Services only  

State/Central Govt. sites, wherein BSNL only permitted to work due to Security 
reasons/measures and it is quite surprising to note that on what Authority BSNL can further 
authorize Private TSPs to work in those strategically important areas like ISRO? Did this 
Institutions/Central/State Govt. authorize BSNL to do so on the absolutely free IBS sites?  
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Sir, What sense the letter conveyed is indigestible to common BSNL employees. In view of the 
above, we would request your good self to kindly withdraw the instructions issued to the CGMS 
in the interest of BSNL, Customers and Nation.                                                      
               

With kind regards. 
                                                                                  Yours Sincerely,                                           

 
      (S.Sivakumar)  

                                                                                                                      General Secretary 
 
Copy for kind information and necessary action to:  
1. Shri. S.K. Mishra, Director (CM), BSNL Board New Delhi- 110001. 
2. Shri A.M. Gupta, GM (SR), BSNL CO, New Delhi- 110001. 

 

 


